
 

 

August 3, 2023  

Public Notice – Community Service Awards Draft Policy is on Public Exhibition  
 
A revised draft Community Service Awards Policy is on Public Exhibition.  
 
This report highlights ‘Events’ and ‘Bravery’ as areas which can be nominated for in the 
awards categories.  
 
A further Report will go to the Ordinary Council meeting following public exhibition for any 
necessary changes and adoption of the policy. 
 
Submissions will be accepted until 4pm Monday, August 30, 2023. 
 
Submissions must be made in writing to The General Manager, Central Darling Shire 
Council, PO Box 165, Wilcannia NSW 2836 or by email to: 
council@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au 
Submissions will not be accepted via social media.  
 
The draft policy is available on Council’s website at www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au under 
Public Notices. 

 
 

Kind Regards 

 

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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